
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
  
Parent/Teacher Conferences 
  
In-person and Online Parent-Teacher Conferences are coming up 
on Thursday, November 7th and Friday, November 8th. Conference 
bookings are now open until Thursday, November 7th at 12:00pm. If 
you would like to meet with your child's homeroom teacher, please sign-
up by Thursday, November 7th, at 12:00 PM. These conferences are 
for homeroom teachers only; there will be opportunities to schedule 
time with your child’s math, ELAL, and specialist teachers during the 
next conference. 
Conferences: 
Thursday, November 7, 4:00-7:00 p.m. – In-Person 
Friday, November 8, 9:00-11:00 a.m. In-Person 
Friday, November 8, 12:00-3:00 p.m. Online 
  
To Book a Conference: 
Conferences will be booked using the SchoolSoft Conference Manager, 
which parents may access from the PowerSchool Parent Portal. To book 
a conference, you need: 

• A Parent PowerSchool Account 
• Any valid email address 

To book appointments please click this Conference Link 
  
Instructions for Parents to Book Virtual Conferences 
Tip! To ensure that your email program does not block emails sent from 
the Conference Manager, we suggest 
adding appointments@schoolsoft.ca to your address book. 
 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/JPo2KdJaVeBbcamFyqpIOQ%7E%7E/AAAAAQA%7E/RgRo_O25P0QlaHR0cHM6Ly93ZXN0bW91bnQtZWxlbS5zY2hvb2xzb2Z0LmNvbVcHc2Nob29sbUIKZxI5uhtnvMhDZ1IXZXJpY21hbzIwMDVAaG90bWFpbC5jb21YBAAAAAI%7E
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/Xi4wOrRgjhRVXhBcGGiYyQ%7E%7E/AAAAAQA%7E/RgRo_O25P0RVaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuc2Nob29sc29mdC5jb20vd3AtY29udGVudC91cGxvYWRzL1NjaG9vbFNvZnRfSW5zdHJ1Y3Rpb25zX2Zvcl9QYXJlbnRzLnBkZlcHc2Nob29sbUIKZxI5uhtnvMhDZ1IXZXJpY21hbzIwMDVAaG90bWFpbC5jb21YBAAAAAI%7E
mailto:appointments@schoolsoft.ca

